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Ohio Nurses Foundation Scholarships and Research Grants 

One of the primary functions of ONF is to provide scholarships to students who have decided to major in 
Nursing or to nurses who are looking to continue their education; and to provide research grants to 
nurses who are working to expand the knowledge base of Nursing. 

Below is a list of available scholarships and research grants.  Scholarship and Grant Applications are 
available online at http://ohionursesfoundation.org/?page_id=54. 

The deadline for submission each year is January 15th.  For questions concerning ONF’s scholarship 
or research grant process, please contact Lori Chovanak at (614) 448-1047, lchovanak@ohnurses.org  
or Pam Danielson at (614-448-1034), pdanielson@ohnurses.org. 

 
 

Deborah Hague Memorial Scholarship – For an aspiring nurse Leader Graduate Nursing Student.  

  

Minority Student Scholarship – For students pursuing their first nursing degree that leads to RN 

licensure, live in the state of Ohio, and are of a minority race.   
  

Mary Beth Hayward Scholarship – For RNs Preparing to Teach Nursing.  

Traditional Students Going to School for Nursing Degree – For students who do not have breaks 

longer than 2 years in their formal education (from high school to college) and have not yet obtained a 

degree.  

RNs Majoring in Nursing – For students who are already RNs who want to advance the profession of 

nursing in Ohio.  
 

Students Returning to School for Nursing – For students who have been out of school more than 2 

years and are not RNs. 
  

Summit and Portage District Ohio Nurses Association Scholarship – For a sophomore, junior, or 
senior student, or returning RN, working toward an advanced nursing degree at Hiram College, Kent 
State University, or The University of Akron.   
  

Ashtabula District Scholarship – For students at the Kent State Ashtabula Campus. Two scholarships 

of $250 a year given in the spring and fall. 
 

Research Grant Criteria and Application – The purpose of the research grants program is to support 
sound research projects conducted by Ohio registered nurses. Up to three (3) $2000 grants are awarded 
each year.  
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